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From: john kolb <johnk21email@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2010 6:17 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: proposed changes

Thanks for undertaking the changes you have in currency trading.

but to allow us as citizens to trade and not isolate currency trading to the big banks.
please do not reduce leverage to 10:1 this effectively stops all us from being able
to trade currency. [

I'm sure your intention is to serve and protect us..

please allow us to continue trading..[J] Thanks again..

Your Friend

John K>



